
Board Nominee for Board of Stewards - Spring 2023

Matthew Cahill is a lifelong Disciple, growing up in First Christian Church of Pekin, IL; graduating

from Eureka College; and joining National City Christian Church upon relocating to Washington,

DC. He is a longtime supporter of Week of Compassion, first becoming involved with the

ministry in 2011 through an Organizing for Compassion workshop and thereafter volunteering

as a Compassionate Communicator. Matthew created an annual fundraising and education

dinner program, Cooking for Compassion, in his home congregation to raise awareness and

funds for the work of Week of Compassion.

He and his wife, Audrey, reside in Washington, DC, where he is a practicing attorney. In addition

to Eureka College, he is a graduate of the Northwestern University Pritzker School of Law and

Kellogg School of Management.


